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Dear Brookfield Community, 
  
In support of the district goal to continue to provide students with enhanced 
school-to-school transitions in fulfillment of the Strategic Coherence Plan, we will 
reorganize building leadership within the district. This reorganization includes the 
following transfer of assistant principals: 
  
Dr. Dave Pepsoski: Whisconier Middle School to Huckleberry Hill Elementary 
School 
  
Mrs. Jules Scheithe: Huckleberry Hill Elementary School to Brookfield High 
School 
  
Mr. Ed Bednarik: Brookfield High School to Whisconier Middle School. 
  
Ms. June Gordon and Mrs. Susan Griffin will provide stability and transition 
support as Mr. Bednarik and Mrs. Scheithe assume their new roles. Dr. Pepsoski’s 
experience will complement the skill set our new Huckleberry Hill Principal, Mrs. 
Labrosciano, as together they provide new leadership at Huckleberry Hill 
Elementary School.  This transfer plan will begin July 1, 2018. 
  
Enhancing student transitions from school-to-school is something we take very 
seriously. Providing each school with a diversified leadership team to support 
vertical continuity will benefit the students at each school for years to come. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Dr. John W. Barile 
Superintendent 
 


